
A letter from Our Farm to our dedicated and wonderful customers.
Date
To our Customers, 
We know that you, like all of us, are focusing intently on the Covic-19 virus and its potential to impact our families, friends, co-workers, and our country.  So that you are aware of how one of your food producers is responding, we wanted to share our thoughts and protocols we have implemented.  Our priority is to keep the farm safe and to keep being able to supply you with food!
PROCEDURES & PROTOCOLS:
· No one can enter the CSA/farm store and washing area.  We ask people if they are practicing social distancing and if they have protocols.
· We practice social distancing on farm.
· All packages and pallets of supplies incoming and supplies are sanitized and left for 48 hours before unpacking.  We ask delivery drivers their protocols.
· Hand washing, diligently, and often. 
· All new incoming crew for the 2020 season will be trained in our new sanitation procedures.
· Delivery vehicle sanitizing before, during, and after returning from delivery route.
· End of day cleaning and sanitation check list, all surfaces, bathroom, trucks, employee area, scales, sink, cooler doors, and crates used during the day.   Any surface we came in contact with.
· Designated “farm clothes,” which are cleaned daily and only worn to the farm.  Farm clothes are not worn in public places.  We have separate clothes for deliveries. 
· Symptoms of Covid-19 have been made aware to employees and shared how we can unknowingly transmit the disease even if we show no symptoms.
· The farm owner has never left the farm much, and now does not leave except for deliveries.
· Custom orders can be placed online at: 
· We are still accepting CSA memberships, and have seen an increase in sign-ups since the pandemic.  Please, if you are planning on joining, do so soon, as we anticipate selling out this year.  As the severity of the situation increases, we will continue to evaluate our systems, revisit our protocols, and act.  Please, know we are doing everything we can to stay open and productive during this time.  Stay home and eat well.  

With gratitude, 
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